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The children at Harting have had a particularly busy last week of school in the run up to Christmas. We have had our 

Christmas Lunch, Nativity, a very special Christingle service, Christmas Jumper Day and children visiting the theatre 

to see Stickman! What a fabulous way to end such a wonderful autumn term. 

Now that we have reached the end of the term, I would like to thank you all for your continued support for both the 

children and the school. Reflecting on the past 4 months brings me great joy at the many successes we have had in 

school and makes me extremely excited about continuing on our journey in January.  

I would like to wish everyone a very happy Christmas and New Year and look forward to welcoming the children back 

on Wednesday 5th January.   Mr Tidey, Headteacher.  
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St Mary and St Gabriel Church 

Rother Class at the Minerva Theatre 
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The 2021 Wriggly Nativity! 


